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From: Patricia Goodwin 

Sent: Saturday, 18 November 2017 3:53 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Redistribution of Mayo electorate

To the Redistribution Committee for South Australia, 

As a resident of the South Australian electorate of Mayo I wish to register my concerns about any possible 

electoral redistribution of Mayo. My concerns are based on the following: 

1. It is important to keep the integrity of the area which is based on various but related components 

which, if compromised, could result in substantial adverse effects for business, the culture of the 

region and the natural environment. 

2. The unique combination and wide variety of agricultural, horticultural and cultural pursuits have 

produced a vibrant tourism industry which provides a broad spectrum of attractions for longer term 

interstate and overseas visitors who add significantly to the economic viability and stability of the 

region. 

3. A large part of the economy of the area is based on rural activities and encompasses some 

comparatively remote regions like Kangaroo Island. As such the business and environmental health 

of these areas is dependent upon community support and cooperation built over many generations 

and is based on the particular identities and characteristics of the areas which would be lost if widely 

differing electorates were to be combined. It is therefore imperative that the unique, widely valued 

and successful structure of the area be maintained. 

Yours sincerely, Patricia Goodwin  

_________________________  
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